STATE OF TENNESSEE
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION
Division of Solid Waste Management
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 14" Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243

October 18, 2022

Porchia Hernandez
Denali Water Services
3308 Bernice Avenue
Russellville, AR 72802

RE: Withdrawal of Land Application Permit-By-Rule Request
Denali Water Solutions — Cox Farm, Grundy County (LND310000099)

Dear Ms. Hernandez:

This letter will serve as official notification the Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation (TDEC),
Division of Solid Waste Management (DSWM), has received your request, dated October 13, 2022, to withdraw the
pending permit application for the Denali Water Solutions, Cox Farm, Grundy County (LND310000099). As of the
date of this correspondence, the DSWM has officially withdrawn your Permit-By-Rule Application.

If you have questions concerning this letter, please feel free to contact Brianna Rives by cmail at
Brianna.Rives@tn.gov or by phone at 615-308-0104.

Sincerely,

Nick Lytle
Solid Waste Permits Manager

cc: Harry McCann, TDEC, Chattanooga Environmental Field Office, DSWM
Records. SWM@tn.gov



